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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF HGMD REGULAR MEETING 
November 16, 2023 at 1:00 P.M.  

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the HEATHER GARDENS 
METROPOLITAN DISTRICT of the County of Arapahoe, State of Colorado, has determined to cancel 
the regular meeting scheduled for 1:00 P.M. on November 16, 2023  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The next HGMD Board meeting will be held on Friday, November 17, 2023, at 1:00 P.M. 


